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"1 think we came out real
sluggish in the first half and
just couldn't get things going."
said Leggetl. a 5-2 linebacker.
"We are much better than the
way we played in the first half.
In the second we were deter¬
mined to prove something to
ourselves and our fans. We set¬
tled down and played like
we're capable in the second
half."

Both teams struggled offen¬
sively in the first half. Neither
team mounted a serious threat
until Ruth Morris scored on a

three-yard run just before half-
time. Amy Rodgers' kick made
it 7-0 at intermission. The
touchdown was set up by
Cherie Woodbury, who inter¬
cepted a Tennessee pass and
returned it 25 yards to the
Heat's 17-yard line. Quarter¬
back Mia Nance had a key 10-
yard run to keep the drive alive

before Morris scored three
plays later.

Tennessee took its first and
only lead of the game midway
through the third quarter when
it drove the ball 80 yards for a

touchdown. The big plays
included a 20-yard pass com¬

pletion and a 35-yard touch¬
down run on a sweep. The Heal
then converted a two-point
conversion to lead 8-7.

That seemed to inspire the
Cougars"who pawed right back
to retake the lead for good.
Morris took a pitch and outran
the defense for a 45-yard
touchdown and Rodgers added
the extra point for a 14-8
Cougar lead at the end of the
third quarter.'

From theri^Leggett and the
defensive unit took control.

Tina Ruiz picked off an

errant Tennessee throw and
raced 60 yards to the Heat's
thre^yard line. Two plays later
Nance added a touchdown on

an eight-yard scramble and

Rodgers again added the extra

point to make the score 21-8
Leggett, who finished the

game with 16 solo tackles,
including several hone-jarring
stops, added the final score.

"This game is a lot more

exciting than playing basket¬
ball." Leggett said. "But it's
not the same because it is so

much more physical. I really
like it."

Now in her third season
with the Cougars, Leggett said
she can see improvement in her
team and the league.

"The competition is defi¬
nitely better." she said. "We're
picking up the number of fans
and sgppofters, and we're play¬
ing more games. The first year
we only played three games.
Last year we played seven, and
this year I think we're going to

play 10."
The team will leave Friday

for Atlanta, where it will play
on Saturday night and try to
increase its record to 3-0.
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the all-time leading scorers.

V That, along with a 3.5
grade-point average and mem¬

bership in the National Honor
Society, helped land Jones a

basketball scholarship to Wake
Forest. In fact, Jones has
already begun taking classes at
Wake. Jones' grade-point aver¬

age and SAT scores are the
highest of all the incoming
players in the basketball pro¬
gram. In addition, she's also
started getting to know her
teammates on the Lady Dea¬
cons team.

"I think that's going to be a

big plus for me." she said. "I
realize that playing on the col¬
lege level is going to be a total¬
ly different type situation, but I
think I'm doing the things that
wiU help me get out to a good
start."

At Wake. Jones will be
vying for a starting position at
the point. That's the position
she's played all her life, but
she'll be going up against big¬
ger. stronger players.

"You expect that in col¬
lege." she said. "But you also
know you have to step your
game up and play with them."

Jones said she expects to be

in the regular rotation when the
team tips off its first game.

"I think Coach (Charlene)
Curtis has confidence in me and
what I can bring to the team."
Jones said. "I've had a chance

to work out with the players in
pickup games, and I think they
feel that 1 can help them. I look
at the way things were at Carv¬
er, and I believe we can make
the same kind ofimprovement."
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Porsche Jones was a four-year starter at Carver and helped
lead the Yellowjackets to a state 3-A championship.
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bench again in the second
quarter and scored four more

points to help his team go to
the locker room with a 50-39
advantage at the half.

In the second half, Bristow
continued to generate key
offensive baskets, and his
team never looked back in tak¬
ing the victory.

"I came in trying to do
what I know how to do." Bris¬
tow said. "Coming in as a

replacement. I felt a little
slighted, but I wanted to make
the most of the opportunity. I
think I did that."

A three-year starter at
Parkland. Bristow was the
leading scorer on a team that
advanced all the way to the
state 3-A championship game
in Chapel Hill. The Mustangs
came up short in the game but
made a great run in the play-

offs to make it to within a

game of a state title.
He said his performance in

the All-Star game should have
been enough to prove that he
belonged in the game that fea¬
tured most of the state's top
seniors.

"I* felt really confident,
especially with the guys from
Winston being on the team."
said Bristow, who has signed
to play at UNC-Greensboro
next season.

Forsyth County teams
placed four players on the
squad. Bristow was joined by
teammate Phillip McCandies,
Whit Holcomb-Faye of
Reynolds and Mike Drum of
North Forsyth. McCandies.
Holcomb-Faye and Drum
were all in the starting lineup.

"That's what really made it
nice." Bristow said. "I finally
got a chance to play with some

guys who I've played against
throughout my career, and it

was a good feeling. I just wish
«I had been able to play with
them on the same unit."

Instead, coach Jim Pappas
stayed with two distinct line¬
ups throughout the game. Cur¬
tis Withers, whW was named
the game's Most Valuable
Player, did the bulk of the
work for the starting unit on
the West team. Withers con¬

nected on eight of 16 field
goals, made five of eight free
throws and grabbed six
rebounds.

McCandies. Parkland's 6-9
center who will be playing at

Virginia Tech next season, led
the West with 11 rebounds and
added II points and three
blocked shots.

"I was just trying to go out
and play hard to help the
team." McCandies said.

"I thought the team had the
jitters early, hut after Ray
came in and went on that 8-0
spurt by himself, the rest of
the team picked up the intensi¬
ty and played well the rest of
the game."

Drum, the 6-6 forward
from North, scored six points
ou-3-of-9 shooting. Holcomb-
Faye. a key ingredient on

RJR's state championship
teams in 2001 and 2002.
scored five points on 2-of-7
shooting from the field.
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Fresh
Ground
Chuck
Value Pack-
5 lbs. or more

BUY ONE, BET ONE
FREE!
WITH YOUR BONUSCARP*
Pre-packaged with FREE portion of equal or lesser value included.

Split Chicken
Breasts

& JJSDA Grade A "All Natural"
Bonus Pack

99!
SAVE 1.50 lb. WITH YOUR BONUSCARD*
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MIX & MATCH

MEAT
Sale!H

BI-LO Meat
Bologna

12 oz.
Regular or Thick

Armour
Jumbo Meat
Hot Dogs

16 oz.
(Does not include Beef)

See Store For
Additional
5 For $5

Meat Items! 1^ B̂ SAVE WITHYOUR BONUSCARP*
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